



18 July 2024

Dear Sackville Families

What a wonderful final two days of the academic year it has been, following our fantastic Curriculum Enhancement Week! Yesterday, normal lessons resumed, alongside our annual graduation assemblies celebrating the many achievements of our students and community over the past year.

This year has been filled with countless highlights, and our recent assemblies truly showcased them. So many of our students consistently achieve above and beyond, whether through their hard work and excellence in lessons, their enthusiastic participation in Community competitions, their innovative fundraising for charities, or simply their outstanding behaviour and embodiment of our values. The thousands of Community points awarded this year are a testament to our fantastic students and the remarkable year we've shared. Witnessing our whole school community come together for Sports Day, with students from different year groups encouraging each other within their Communities, perfectly encapsulated everything we stand for: Community and Kindness being at the heart.

My heartfelt thanks go to all families for your incredible support and to my dedicated colleagues, many of whom generously gave their own time to provide so many enriching opportunities for our students this year.

Sackville News

Please take a moment over the summer break to enjoy the latest edition of <u>Sackville News</u>. This special edition highlights many of the wonderful community events that have taken place this past term. We are immensely proud of our community; not a day goes by where we don't see our students making progress, learning something new, or beautifully modelling our Sackville values. We've tried to capture as much of that spirit as possible in this final, bumper edition, which includes a small section where we bid a fond farewell to some members of staff who are embarking on new chapters. These have all been replaced by fantastic new colleagues who will be joining us in September and who we will introduce to you in the New Year.

Start of term

Wednesday 03 September - INSET day for staff only Thursday 04 September - Year 7 and Year 11 only in Tutor Time by 8.25am Friday 05 September - All years in Tutor Time by 8.25am

Wishing everyone a safe, restful and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in September.

Jo Meloni **Headteacher**





















Pastoral Staff Contact Details

Don't forget that you can contact your Community base or our SEND team between working hours during term time - $01342\,410140$

Angelou Community Lead - Paul Turner pturner@sackvilleschool.org.uk
Attenborough Community Lead - Sam Ellis sellis@sackvilleschool.org.uk
Holmes Community Lead - James Beaver jbeaver@sackvilleschool.org.uk
Turing Community Lead - Gill Sands gsands@sackvilleschool.org.uk
Yousafzai Community Lead - Eilesh Mance <a href="mailto:g

SENCO Steph Hunt - shunt@sackvilleschool.org.uk